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Department of Non-Profit Associations and Charitable Companies 
  24 Av 5781 

02 August 2021 
To 

Friends of Soroka Medical Center in the Negev (RA) 

151 Itzhak Reger Blvd.  

Be'er Sheva Zip code 84101 

___________________________________ 

Proper Management Confirmation for Two Years 

Examination by the registrar shows that the association may be issued a Proper 

Management Confirmation for two years, therefore, confirmations for 2023, 

2024 were issued. 

Below are the details of the confirmations as separate documents 

___________________________________ 

re: Proper Management Confirmation for 2024 

Name of Association: Friends of Soroka Medical Center in the Negev (RA), 

580133296 

Confirmation for two years 

Following your request regarding the issue of the 2023 confirmation, we hereby 

confirm that the Association complies with the provisions of the Non-Profit 

Associations Law 5740-1980, regarding submission of reports, notices and 

minutes. 

This confirmation will be canceled if it is discovered that the Association does not 

comply with the provisions of the Non-profit Associations Law and proper 

management rules. 

This confirmation is valid as of 01/01/2024 and through 31/12/2024. 

Attention – the association was registered with the Non-Profit Associations 

Registrar on 26/10/1988. 

 

(Signature) 

[Stamp: State of Israel, Corporations Authority – Ministry of Justice] 

Sincerely, 



Keren Schwartz, Adv.  

Deputy Head of the Corporations Authority 

Non-profit and Endowments Registrar 

 

Performed by Ortal Ben Shitrit, CPA 

* When contacting us, please indicate the association number. 

** Clarification: this confirmation does not serve to affirm that the association complies with 

all provisions of the law and the registrar, but that, as aforementioned, the above association 

submitted annual reports according to the law and the registrar's instructions, and that no 

faults were detected in its activity that justify the cancelation of the confirmation of proper 

management. Any faults in the nonprofit found after issue of the confirmation may lead to 

cancellation of the confirmation issues or a change in the wording of the confirmation. 

It is recommended to check the Corporations Authority – Associations registrar website to 

establish whether the confirmation is valid. 

In addition, you may view, free of charge, the association’s reports on the Guidestar website, 

and also view the association file subject to payment of a fee. 

Registrar of Associations and Companies for the Benefit of the Public Unit 

39 Yirmiyahu Street, Habira Towers, Bldg. 1, Jerusalem 9446722, POB 34071 Jerusalem 9134001. 

Telephone: *5601 

moked-amutot@justice.gov.il 

Open: Sun, Mon, Wed, Thur 8:30am-12:30pm, Tuesday deposit of documents only (ground floor) 

As part of the service you receive from the Ministry of Justice, we invite you to visit the Kol Zchut 

website at kolzchut.org.il/justice because you have the right to know your rights! 

 

mailto:moked-amutot@justice.gov.il

